HEALT

USNRC Region 1

2100 Renaissance Blvd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attn: Licensing Assistance Team

To Whom It May Concern:

It recently came to my attention that our three year decommissioning funding plan update is
due to the NRC on 12/4/2020. Due to a recent change in RSO and the additional demands
placed on staff due to COVID 18, | respectively request a 60 day extension to that due date.

Please accept my request for a 60 day extension to submit an updated decommissioning
funding plan. | will also ensure appropriate processes are in place to ensure the next update is
completed well in advance of the due date.

Sincerely, m
Kevin Higgins, &E. AV
UConn Health

Director of Environment of Care & Radiation Safety
Radiation Safety Officer

c¢: Kim Metcalf, VP of Hospital Operations

Office of Radiation Safety

263 FARMINGTON AVENUE
FARMINGTON, CT 08030-1514
PHONE 860.679 2250
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